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Message from the Principal  
We look forward to welcoming 
students back onsite this Friday 
11th June. 
 
We would like to acknowledge 
and thank everyone for all of 
their hard work and  
understanding during this period of remote  
learning.  

 
Easing of COVID Restrictions 

 
The following restrictions will remain in place  
until Thursday 17th June;  
 
 All students to return to onsite learning at 

Hastings Primary School this Friday 11th 
June.  

 Masks will no longer be required outdoors 
unless you can’t maintain 1.5m distance. 
They will remain a requirement in indoor 
settings. 

 The five reasons to leave home will no  
 longer apply and the travel limit will  
 increase to 25km. 
 The only reason to travel outside the 25km 

travel limit will be for work, education, 
caregiving or getting vaccinated.  

 Travel to regional Victoria is still banned. 
 The ban on visitors to households remains 

in place but outdoor gatherings will be  
 increased to a limit of 10 people.  
  

 
We appreciate your co-operation by continuing to 
report to the office whenever visiting the  
premises to sign in for contact tracing & manually 
at office for emergencies. 

 

Devices 
  

If you have borrowed a school laptop you will 
need to bring it with you on Friday so we can 
have them back in classrooms.  

 
Team Kids 
 
TeamKids have another amazing WINTER  
Holiday program planned!  
 

 EPIC incursions, excursions, and in-house 
days 

 Qualified and REMARKABLE Educators 
 Digital detox with our no screens policy 

 Delicious and nutritious morning and  
 afternoon snack 
 CCS approved care 
 
BOOKINGS OPEN - Head to teamkids.com.au to 
secure your spot! 
 

150 Year Celebration 
 

Hastings Primary School has a significant  
anniversary coming up, and we would love to 
learn more about our school and the community 
over the last 150 years. If you have something to 
share, please join our group on Facebook. 
 

Click here to view Facebook group.  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

https://teamkids.com.au/venues/hastings-primary-oshc/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/130473862348147
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Enrolment process / school tours  
  
We are still taking enrolment for 2022. These  
enrolments can be handed on at the office or sent 
electronically. If any families are still requiring a 
tour please contact the office to discuss options. 
 
We will be commencing our transition program 
next term. This provides all of our enrolled  
students the opportunity to visit the school and 
be involved in a dedicated session with our  
current Foundation teacher. 
It is a great chance to meet other students and 
families as well as familiarise students with the 
area they will be entering next year.  
  
Important Transition dates and time 

 
Wednesday 11th August 
Wednesday 15th September 
Wednesday 13th October 
 
Wednesday 17th November 

       9:30 am – 10:30 am 
 
2022 Enrolment Information Evening 

Tuesday 9th November 
        6:00 pm – 7:00 pm 
 
 
IMPORTANT DATES TO NOTE IN YOUR DIARY  
  

PUBLIC HOLIDAY – Queen’s Birthday   
Monday 14th June 

LAST DAY OF TERM 2—Friday 25th June 
FIRST DAY OF TERM 3— Monday 12th July 

 
 
Sempar Dental 
 
Sempar Dental will be returning Friday 11th June 
to finish the remaining Dental Visits at Hastings 
Primary School.  

 

 

 

Carpark Safety      

As the winter weather settles 
in, it is timely to  remind    
everyone about before and 
after school drop offs and  
pick-ups in the Victoria Street      
extension.  
 
We have noticed that some vehicles are reversing 
into the angle parks and then pulling out across 
the double white lines. Ensure you are driving  
into the angles parks front-first and NOT crossing 
the centre line. 
 
Please take your time, drive slowly through this 
area. Always keeping the safety of our students at 
the forefront of your thinking. 
 
If you have parked across the road, ensure you 
come and collect your child and assist them to 
navigate the crossing safely as it is not                
appropriate for the students to be crossing the 
road without an adult. 

 

 
Don’t forget to download the  
Flexischool app on your device to 
receive all updates regarding  
Hastings Primary School   

 
 
 
Tu Toa, Kia Kaha –  
Stand Strong, Have Strength  
Regards,  Simone McDonald     
Principal        
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From the Acting Assistant Principal 

Respectful Relationships 
 
Our Term Two focus continues to be Problem  
Solving. 
 
Your child can develop their critical and  
creative thinking skills to explore different types of 
problems. This can build your child’s ability to 
make responsible decisions that consider the likely 
consequences of different ways of solving  
problems. 
 
Here is another activity to try at home to  
encourage your child to develop their problem 
solving skills. 
 
Goal: Build collaboration and teamwork at home. 
 
Activity: Using items that are safe and stackable 
(e.g. paper cups, playing cards), make a tower as 
tall as you can.  
 

Once your tower is complete, remove one item at 
a time, trying not to make the tower  
collapse. Or, if you have Jenga, play it  
together! 
 
Talk: During the build when things aren’t stacking 
and balancing well talk about the importance of 
trying a different approach.   
 
Emphasise that trying the same thing over and 
over will give us the same result each time.  To be 
problem solvers we need to stop, re-think and try 
a new solution. 
 
Link this to their real life the next time they have a 
problem by asking, ‘What would be a different way 
that you could approach this problem?’ 
 
We are a Respectful Relationships school, 
 
Michelle Aldridge 
Acting Assistant Principal. 

Important Dates 2021 

Friday 11th June All students to return onsite learning 

Friday 11th June Sempar Dental Onsite 

Monday 14th June Queens Birthday Public Holiday—NO STUDENTS 

Friday 25th June Last Day Term 2 2:30pm finish  

14/6 
Rhythm  
Wyatt 

14/6 
Hayden 

Jack 

16/6 
Dylan 

Alexander 16/6 
Hailey  

Prescott 

17/6 
Shaun  

Ralston 

18/6 
Declan 
Pipard- 

Goodrem 

18/6 
Cody 
Exon 

20/6 
Oliver 
Lavea 

21/6 
Coco 
Eder 

25/6 
Sian 

Gallagher 
25/6 
Judd  

Stokes 

30/6 
Marlee 
Synnott 

30/6 
Kiara 

Simmonds 

30/6 
Lacey 

Spiegel 
30/6 

Henry 
Staave-
Fischer 
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Class Week Ending Friday 4th June 

PT 
 

Zaiden Wright 
 
 
 
Peyton Fitzpatrick 

Your enthusiasm for remote learning has been a delight to see. You have 
jumped straight into the online world with ease. I can’t wait to see the 
wonderful work you produce! 
 
Way to go Peyton! Your increased focus in class has been outstanding. You 
move up close to listen carefully and your hand shoots up ready to share 
your ideas. Keep it up! 

1/2B Stephanie Breeze 
Masters 

Stephanie you have worked so hard on your writing skills this term.   
You have created many interesting and engaging narratives that you  
proudly shared with me and your classmates. Keep up the fantastic work 
Stephanie.  

1/2J Claire Twaddle Congratulations Claire!  You have already proven your commitment to class 
work by completing work at home when you have been unable to attend 
school in person.  For this reason, I know without doubt that you are going 
to be super successful at remote learning tasks this week.  Congratulations 
on being the first student to join our virtual classroom!   

3/4H Jazmin Baxter Jazmin you display a wonderfully caring attitude and nothing is ever too 
much trouble for you. You are always keen to learn new things and I love 
your enthusiasm when we are doing the mini-lessons. 

3/4K Lachlan Matherson Lachlan you are making good progress in your learning so far this year.  You 
have demonstrated great persistence with challenging tasks and you do a 
wonderful job helping others.  Keep up the great work Lachlan! 

3/4R Willow Alexander What a great Semester you have had!  Willow, you start the day  
determined to improve in all aspects of your learning. You have found your 
voice, supporting others with your thoughtful contributions.  

5/6A Eve Tzatzimakis  It has been wonderful to watch your positive attitude towards learning 
grow in the last few weeks. You have been focused during lessons and 
completing tasks to the best of your ability. Keep this up and you will be 
amazed at what you can achieve. Well done Eve!! 

5/6B Summer Fry Summer, your writing lately has been inspiring to read. It has been great to 
see your enjoyment of researching and then bringing to life your own  
version of the information. We can’t wait to see your finished product. Way 
to go Summer!   

5/6C Scarlett Matthews Scarlett, you have demonstrated resilience and maintained a     positive 
attitude despite some challenging times. I have been impressed with the 
work you completed on your desert survivor during Remote Learning! Well 
done Scarlett and keep up the good work! 

Student of the Week 
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